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December 3, 2019 

Hello All, 

 

I am pleased that we have an excellent program planned and a good turnout  anticipated for tonight’s 

meeting of the Morgan County History Partnership. 

Here are some of the activities I have been or will be in involved in this month. 

• The Hendricks County Historian, John Parsons, has contacted me and we are going to have a lunch 

and chat at the Clayton Café soon. He lives in Belleville. Hendricks County has  a fine history 

museum/center in Danville. I will be looking at how they gather funding and operation of that 

facility.   

• I will be having lunch on the 16th with Jeanette Rooney of the Indiana Historical Society. We have 

several items on the agenda for that meeting. 

• I provided a tour of the Newby Elementary Campus in Mooresville for 3 inquisitive  classes of 4th 

graders from Northwood Elementary in Mooresville.  It was fun … and entertaining. 

• I had a tour of Downtown Mooresville with 13 young Girl Scouts in November. They were a lively  

crowd. 

• I am so pleased to see the number and interest of  those that have volunteered to serve as 

speakers in the “Speakers Bureau” for the MPHP.  If you are not one of them and would like to be, 

please give me or Darrell French a shout. 

I am looking at  having a small cadre of associates in to assist in providing coverage in the various parts 

of the county. I will provide more information about that in the January notes.  

 

Have a wonderful Holiday Season.. 

 

Don Adams 


